

Republic of the Philippines

Department of EducationREGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

February 21, 2024

OFFICE MEMORANDUM HRDD-2024- 0 8

ONSITE COURTESY CALL BY THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

To: Assistant Regional Director IV Functional Division Chiefs All Others Concerned

- 1. Attached is a communication letter from Dr. Exuperia B. Sabalberino, Director IV of the Department of Health Eastern Visayas (DOH-EV), requesting for an onsite courtesy call with the Department of Education Regional Office VIII on March 8, 2024 at 9:30 to 10:30 in the morning.
- 2. The DOH EV-CHD is piloting the implementation of the Healthy Workplaces Program and DepEd RO VIII has been identified as a pilot implementing government agency. In line with this activity, the following attendees are recommended to join:

| Office/FD/Unit | Name | Position |
|----------------|-----------------------------|-----------------------------|
| ORD | Evelyn R. Fetalvero CESO IV | Regional Director |
| OARD | Ronelo Al K. Firmo CESO IV | Assistant Regional Director |
| Admin Division | Rosemarie M. Guino | Chief Education Supervisor |
| HNU | Angelica C. Rodriguez | Medical Officer IV |
| | Camelia Bacale | Nurse |
| | Adara Lourdes S. Luaton | Nutritionist-Dietitian II |
| HRDD | Harvie D. Villamor | Chief Education Supervisor |
| | Rowena T. Vacal | EPS, GAD Coordinator |

3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO CESO IV

Regional Director V

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION RECORDS SECTION, REGIONAL OFFICE NO. VIII)

108

By: Date: 201149

HRDD-RTV





Address: Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte

Telephone No.: (053) 832-5738 Email Address: region8@deped.gov.ph

Website: region8.deped.gov.ph





Republic of the Philippines Department of Health Eastern Visayas Center for Health Development

08 FEBRUARY 2024

DR. EVELYN R. FETALVERO, CESO IV

Regional Director Department of Education Regional Office 8 Government Center, Palo, Leyte

ATTN: ROWENA T. VACAL

Gender and Development Coordinator

Dear Director Fetalvero,

Good Day!

This 2024, the DOH EV-CHD is piloting the implementation of the *Healthy Workplaces Program*. Its goal is to ensure workplaces are health-promotive for our workers in keeping with both the Universal Healthcare Law and the National Policy Framework on Healthy Workplaces. **Your office has been identified as a pilot implementing government agency**. An onboarding was held last December 4, 2023 with representatives from your office's administration.

In order to build upon the gains of the capacity-building session, we would like to humbly request for an onsite courtesy call with your kind office on March 1, 2024. This will be a thirty to forty-five minute session to benchmark with your office regarding the implementation of the Healthy Workplaces Framework. Apart from yourself, we highly recommend that other attendees from the office be from any of the following: Administration, Human Resources, Occupational Safety & Health Committee, and/or Employees Associations.

Thank you for your kind support and consideration. Please let us know as soon as possible what time would be convenient for you, or if you have alternative suggestions. Please do not hesitate to contact **Mr. Andrei Narciso** (Healthy Workplace Focal Person) at anarciso.doh@gmail.com or **09171167525 (Text Message or Viber)** if you require any further information or clarification.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

EXUPERIA B. SABALBERINO, MD, MPH, CESe

Director IV

By:

DR. MILAGROS SALVACION BOLITO, MD, MPH

PHSC/Cluster/Head



